From: Binici, Zubeyde

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 10:44 AM

To: rhotta@nichiha.com; bjohnson@icc-es.org; 'Kevin@kmfeng.com'
Cc: ProCodesProductApproval; wrheiden@hotmail.com

Subject: RE: FL12875 R2 Not ratified by the commission

Dear Product Approval Applicant:

This is to let you know that your product approval “FL 12875 R2"” which is currently approved by the
Department of Business and Professional Regulation (DBPR) has not been ratified by the Florida Building
Commission at its April 14, 2015 meeting on the basis that the application needs to be revised to
remove all references to OSB from the evaluation report (not substantiated by testing), and product .2
be removed from the application and submitted for approval using compliance Method 1 (d), an
evaluation report from a Florida Registered Architect or a licensed Florida Professional

To address the Commission’s concerns, please perform the following:
Send a return/reply email to Zubeyde.Binici@myfloridalicense.com with your written consent to correct

the product application(s). “Consent” means you are agreeing to make the necessary corrections to the
application(s) as noted above.

To access the editing fields at www.floridabuilding.org you must use your Login ID and Password. If you
have LOGIN problems, please contact me.

Important Notes

If you do not respond to this email or if the corrections listed above are not performed and revalidated
before May 1*,2015, your application will be “Denied”.

If you are not the authorized signature, and this email has reached you, please forward this email to the
appropriate person. If you do not know the appropriate person, please let us know by return email.

Use the FL application number in the subject line of all email correspondence.

Thank you for participating in the statewide product approval application process. The online process
makes information on your approved products quickly and efficiently available to building officials,
contractors and others in the building industry throughout Florida.

Mo Madani, Program Manager

Building Codes and Standards

Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation
1940 North Monroe Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

850-717-1825
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